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Letter from the President - - - - - -  

 

 Firstly a little old business; I hope you got a chance to go see the Vietnam Veterans wall display in town re-

cently ï it was very special. The club did make a monetary donation to the cause and provided people movers for the 

event. Our freedom comes at a cost and we should never forget that.  Secondly, there seems to be some misunder-

standing about the óno four wheelersô comment in the brochures. It means no four wheelers as like ATVs; your golf 

carts, mules, Gators and the like are just fine. We have had issues with irresponsible use of ATV four wheelers in the 

past and so they are no longer allowed. I do understand that many of you have mobility issues, call me if you have 

special needs. We are putting on additional golf carts just to shuttle folks from the parking area. 

 

 And now ééé.. Itôs almost show time! Our show is undoubtedly the main event of the show circuit for 

many enthusiasts near and far. I want all of you to come and visit this year to see the improvements that have been 

made to the property. There has been a particular group of people that have done a tremendous amount of work this 

summer to pull off another round of improvements; THANK-YOU guys. As usual there is a tremendous amount of 

work behind the scenes to do the show that the majority of the membership does not see but I am truly impressed and 

grateful to the óregularsô that always come out and help with set up and tear down. It should not be up to this group of 

people to do all the work all the time; we have 400+ members and I think around 15% that helps out. We have folks 

taking time off from full time jobs to help out and I know there are many more that are quite available from a sched-

ule standpoint. If we are to maintain or grow this club we need to grow the engagement. We are all about a working 

farm show and that involves working for the show! Canôt you afford just an hour or two a year to be a part of the ac-

tivity? 

    This year we are going to have a unique or special show due to the weather situation. Anyone that pays any 

attention at all to farming activities will undoubtedly know that most crops were planted rather late this year, espe-

cially beans. The corn is only just starting to change as I write this and the beans are as green as grass. The decision 

was made not to spray and kill our crops to be ready for the show because we would have lost all the beans and 50% 

of the corn yield. We cannot afford to throw away that much money. Harvest is going to be late this year. (The Farm 

Progress Show canceled their harvesting activities this year for the first time ever). Our show will go on, it will be a 

working farm show but there will be no field work. Everything non-field will be fully operational and working as  

usual. The harvesting will happen a couple of weeks later and we will post the date on signs as you come into the 

show. Anyone who pays to come to the show can come back to the harvest weekend for free. This is a change from 

normal for sure but we donôt control the weather ! 

 

 Please note that we will be working within less space due to this situation and I ask your patience and under-

standing as we pack another great show into a little less floor space. The feature will be no less than normal. Lenzy 

and John have been working real hard to put together another great feature full of International Harvester this year. I 

look forward to working with the team to get everything set up and ready and then I look forward to meeting you at 

the show and visiting a little.  

       See you soon ! 

 

        Mark  
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{Ƙƻǿ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΥ              aŀǊƪ WƻƘƴǎǘƻƴ 
CŜŀǘǳǊŜ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΥ     
                            [ŜƴȊȅ {ǝŎƪƭŜǊ ϧ WƻƘƴ .ƻȅŜƴǎ 
±ŜƴŘƻǊǎ όƴƻƴ-ŦƻƻŘύΥ   {ƪƛǇ CŀǊƴŀƳ 
±ŜƴŘƻǊǎ όŦƻƻŘύΥ         YȅƭŜ WŀƘƴΣ ό9Ř aŀȅƘŜǿ  
   ϧ wŀƴŘȅ DƻŘŘŀǊŘύ 
DŀǘŜΣ ǾƛǎƛǘƻǊǎΥ   tŀǳƭ Yƻǳǎƪƛ 
DŀǘŜΣ ŜȄƘƛōƛǘƻǊǎΥ   tŀǳƭ ¢ŀƴƴŜǊ 
tŀǊƪƛƴƎ όǾƛǎƛǘƻǊǎΣ ŜȄƘƛōƛǘƻǊǎΣ ǾŜƴŘƻǊǎΣ ǘǊŀƛƭŜǊǎύΥ 
     /ǳǊǘ WŀŎƻōǎ όϧ 9Ř aŀȅƘŜǿύ 
/ŀƳǇƛƴƎΥ          5ƻƴ {ŎƘǳǇǇΣ ±ƛƴŎŜ IŜƭƭŜǊ ϧ 
/ǳǊǘ 
¢ƘǊŜǎƘŜǊƳŜƴΩǎ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ   [ŀǊǊȅ DƻƻŘǿƛƴ 
{Ƙƻǿ hŶŎŜΥ      tŀǳƭ Yƻǳǎƪƛ 
CƛŜƭŘ 5ŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǝƻƴǎΥ     YŜǾƛƴ .ƻǎ 
bƻƴ ŬŜƭŘ ŘŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǝƻƴǎΥ /ƘǳŎƪ .ƻǎ 
wŜǎǘǊƻƻƳǎΥ     YȅƭŜ 
¢ǊŀǎƘΥ           9Ř YƭǳƴŘǘ ϧ ±ƛƴŎŜ IŜƭƭŜǊ 
{ŀŦŜǘȅΥ      aŀǊƪ 
[ƻŀŘƛƴƎ ŘƻŎƪΣ ƭƻŀŘƛƴƎ ϧ ǳƴƭƻŀŘƛƴƎΥ 
            9Ř ϧ ±ƛƴŎŜ 
tŜƻǇƭŜ ƳƻǾŜǊǎ                   5ƻƴ 
DŀǊŘŜƴ ǘǊŀŎǘƻǊǎΥ     YȅƭŜ 
Dŀǎ ŜƴƎƛƴŜǎΥ      WƻƘƴ .ƻȅŜƴǎ 
bƻƴ-ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜ ǘǊŀŎǘƻǊǎΥ tŀǳƭ Yƻǳǎƪƛ όϧ 5ƛŎƪ 
    .ƭŀŎƪύ 
9ƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴƳŜƴǘΥ  {ƪƛǇ ŀƴŘ /ǳǊǘ 
{ƻǳƴŘ ǎȅǎǘŜƳ ϧ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴǎΥ 
              {ƪƛǇ ό[ŀǊǊȅ [ƻǊŘ ŀƴŘ .ǳǘŎƘ .ƻǎύ 
5ŀƛƭȅ ǇŀǊŀŘŜΥ  YȅƭŜ 
tǳōƭƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎƛƴƎΥ {ƪƛǇ 
!ǳŎǝƻƴΥ  {ƪƛǇ 
5ǳǎǘ /ƻƴǘǊƻƭΥ  /ǳǊǘ 
{ƛƎƴǎΥ   /ǳǊǘ 

9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ Řŀȅ ŀƴŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǾƛǎƛǘǎΥ 
   [ŜƴȊȅ ŀƴŘ /ǳǊǘ 
/ƭŜŀƴǳǇ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΥ      aŀǊƪ WƻƘƴǎǘƻƴ 



 

FALL SHOW INFORMATION 
 
Tickets are still available for the threshermanôs dinner.  Call Larry Goodwin for reserva-
tions.    Tickets are  $18.00 per person.   Please order soon! 
 

 Friday night;                                                                                Saturday Night; 
 Grilled Chicken Breast                                                                 Sliced Roast Beef & Ham 
 Pulled Pork                                                                                   Green Beans w/Bacon Bits & Onions    
 St. Louis Style Pork Ribs                                                              Dinner Roll 
 Steveôs Special Pork & Beans                                                      Whole Kernel Corn 
 Cole Slaw                                                                                      Mashed Potatoes & Gravy 
 Macaroni Salad                                                                             Sheet Cake 
 Potato Salad                                                                                   Iced Tea/Lemonade/Water 
 Brownies/Cookies 
 Soda/Water/Lemonade 
 

Help is still needed for the weekend 
 
Set upðall week September 9 - 12ðany time of the day or evening, Call Mark or Curt 
Childrenôs area - Call Steve & Debbie Rogers (309) 944-4131 
Gates can always use help -  Paul Kouski (847) 404-3148 or Paul Tanner (309) 523-3112. 
Tear downðSeptember 16ð21 - Call  
Auction items are needed as well as pies for the pie auction ( buyers are needed as well!) 
Call Skip Farnam (309) 945-8867. 

 DVDôs of the  Fall Farm Show for 2013 will be available for 
$15 each  plus $2.50 shipping & handling.  Please contact 
Dick Mowers, 309-945-1477 or  mowersphoto@gmail.com.   
 
DVDôs of past shows and wheat binding are also still  
available. 
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AETA  BOARD OF DIRECTORSð2013 

      Term ends 2013                    Term ends 2014                Term ends 2015 

Mark Johnston (Pres)          Kyle Jahn (Secretary)             Curt Jacobs ( Vice-Pres) 
Home 309-944-2481               Home:           Home:  309-658-2128  
Cell:     309-507-3368               Cell: 309-945-7947        Cell:  309-314-3603 
Email: JohnstonMark@JohnDeere.com Email: kjahn600@gmail.com       Email: curtjacobs@nbson.net 
 
 Paul Kouski (Treasurer)           Larry Goodwin (Historian)        Skip Farnam 
Home: 309-523-3047    Home:  309-944-2670        Home: 309-944-4982  
Cell:     847-404-3148    Cell:     309-945-8664        Cell:   309-945-8867  
Email: paul@golnblu.com   Email: goodwinl@mchsi.com       Email:  
 
Ed Klundt              Vince Heller           Don Schupp 
Home: 309-654-2425    Home:          Home: 309-288-3781 
Cell:          Cell:    309-507-1291       Cell:    309-945-5624  
Email: aced2844@gmail.com  Email: mailbuss@nbsmail.net     Email: dmschupp@mchsi.com 
 

EDITOR:  Dick & Karen Mowers . (309) 945-1477  Email: kcc41@mchsi.com     Website:  ae-ta.com 
TO RECEIVE THIS NEWSLETTER OR CLUB UPDATES AND REMINDERS BY EMAIL, LET US  

KNOW at kcc41@mchsi.com or contact Curt at curtjacobs@nbson.net. 

     

REMEMBER TO RENEW YOUR DUES!   Send $25 to treasurer:  Paul Kouski,  

PO Box 112, Geneseo, IL   61254 .   


